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MARK ARONOWITZ is a retired State of Connecticut employee. He is 
currently working as a Temporary Worker Retiree for the Office of 
Policy and Management on a special project. Mr. Aronowitz retired from 
the Office of the State Comptroller in April 2014 after 26 years of service, 
serving as the Director of the Accounts Payable Division from 1997 until 
2014. The Accounts Payable Division administers the centralized 
accounts payable function for the state, enforcing the statutory, 
regulatory and accounting provisions mandated by state and federal law. 
In the mid 1990’s, as the Assistant Director, he served as the project 
manager in a successful statewide paperless processing electronic 
interface of the state’s two major accounting systems.
Previously, Mr. Aronowitz was an auditor for the State Division of 
Special Revenue from 1980 to 1988 where he performed financial audits 
of state licensed pari-mutuel facilities. Mr. Aronowitz has a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Business Administration from Central Connecticut 
State University. He resides with his wife and son in Rocky Hill.




